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DATE:  November 8, 2016 

TO:  Land Use Advisory Committee 

FROM: LisaBeth Barajas, Manager, Local Planning Assistance (651) 602-1895 

SUBJECT: Planning Resources for Climate Resilience 

 

Council staff will update the Land Use Advisory Committee (LUAC) on the work that is planned for 2017 
regarding planning resources for climate resilience.  As a component of the PlanIt project also 
discussed at the November 15 LUAC meeting, staff are also preparing a more detailed track of training 
opportunities and planning resources focused on climate resilience.  

In addition, staff will discuss the work progress on the climate vulnerability assessment since our last 
update at LUAC in July 2016, as well as plans for continued work in 2017. A key outcome of the CVA is 
to provide data and tools for local units of government to improve the resilience of local infrastructure 
and land use planning. 

 


	FROM: LisaBeth Barajas, Manager, Local Planning Assistance (651) 602-1895

